
 

 

 

Scouting from home 
#AdventureContinues  
Challenge Four – Take a lead in Suffolk Scouts 
 
Words of Bear Grylls  
“Don’t Count the days. Make the days count.” 
 
These challenges don’t have to be completed all at once, it’s simply a way our young people can 
access Scouting at home. 
 
Please post on social medias using the #AdventureContinues or email us about your adventure to 
AdventureContinues@SuffolkScouts.org.uk 
 
 
Plan your perfect summer adventure camp 
Planning for the Suffolk International Moot 2021 (SIM21) next August is well under way and we 
want to get as many of you involved in helping to shape that experience for all Explorer Scouts  
taking part in the event.  
Come and take part in our biggest Explorer Scout Forum meeting online on Thursday 28th May 
and help contribute to SIM21 and the future of Explorer Scouts in Suffolk. Please email 
jamie.mortimer@suffolkscouts.org.uk to register and receive the joining instructions for the 
meeting. If you would rather just let us know your ideas on socials using #AdventureContinues 
and/or email us with a link or send it directly to AdventureContinues@SuffolkScouts.org.uk. 
Remember, the more unusual and the more exciting the better and who knows, you may even see 
some of your ideas get added to the programme at SIM21. 
 
Explorers lead an online meeting 
We thought it would be an excellent opportunity to help your adult voulteers out by putting your 
awesome digital skills to good use. As part of your Chief Scout Queen Scout Award or young 
leader scheme you could help a younger section to earn a badge. 
 
Liaise with your local Group; schedule an online session, plan a few activities to meet the criteria of 
a badge and go for it. Would love to hear some Beavers taking part in online paper aeroplane 
competition for their Air Activities badge, Cubs taking part in a virtual book club meeting and 
getting their Book Reader badge or Scouts having an online Bake Off and achieving their Chef 
badge. 
 
NOTE TO EXPLORER SCOUT LEADERS: 
If an Explorer Scout completes this challenge, you/they should make some brief notes on which badge they delivered, 
with which section, how they did it and which Chief Scout/Queen Scout Award this task will count towards. Feel free 
to award the other section badge to the Explorer Scout to wear on their uniform just for fun! 
 
Lots to get stuck into and keep Scouting so please do get involved and we look forward to seeing 
(and hearing) about all your efforts in the coming weeks. 
 
Yours in Scouting 
 
Jamie Mortimer: Assistant County Commissioner - Explorers 
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Jake Dixon: District Youth Commissioner - Lowestoft 
 
And our #AdventuresContinues team! – AdventureContinues@SuffolkScouts.org.uk 
 
Ollie Smith: County Youth Commisoner and Programme lead  
Sam Bolger: County Scouter (Adventure Continues Beaver lead) 
Jo Cracknell: Assistant County Commissoner – Cubs 
Angela Humphey: Assitant County Commissoner – Scouts 
Matt Gilbert: Assistant County Commissoner – Top Awards 
Karen Pettitt: Assistant County Commissioner – International 
 
We enable young people with skills for life  
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